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St. James Mission Circle

Dear Mission Circle Supporter,

This year’s new shoe distribution to needy kids in 
Oceanside  is  underway  right  now.   These  are 
children who rarely get a pair of new shoes.  They 
come  from  extremely  poor  neighborhoods  in  our 
local area — much closer to home than our previous 
events.   That  means  more  parishioners  can 
participate in the program, which is very gratifying 
to us at Mission Circle.

The program is paid for by donations from our St. 
James/St.  Leo  community.   The  events  give  our 
parishioners a chance to actually see the happiness 
their  donations  bring  to  these  children  (and  their 
parents).

We’ve partnered with Shoes to the World to make 
this all  happen.  We are very grateful to everyone 
who donated, helped sort the 1,200 pairs of shoes, or 
helped  distribute  them  at  the  Laurel  Elementary 
School and the Mission Elementary school.

Thank you helping these little kids — for “walking a 
mile  in  their  worn-out  shoes”  and  replacing  them 
with new ones!   

Sincerely, 

Kevin O’Connor 
President 
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